
 

 

April 13th, 2020 

RE: Summer Camp 

Dear Treetop Families, 

I hope this message finds you healthy and safe. It is such a tumultuous time right 

now for all of us. 

The Treetop team and I are all doing well and we dearly miss all of you! 

I am writing to let you know that we are still planning for a summer camp 

program. At this time we have no direction as to when we will be allowed to re-

open our programs, however, I want to assure you that we will operate during the 

summer (and before!), if permission is given by the health authorities. 

For those children in preschool that will be entering junior kindergarten in the Fall 

your child will be enrolled in the kindergarten camp.  

For those children in senior kindergarten entering grade one in the Fall your child 

will be enrolled in the school age camp. 

Please note we are not taking any camp deposits at the moment but I would like 

to know those of you that are interested in attending. Kindly advise by email. 

Stay safe and be well! Amy and the Treetop team 



 

 


